
Notice of Public Hearing 
You are receiving this notice because your property is located near a proposed City of 
Fremont project or you have some interest in a project or activity at the subject location.  

SABERCAT TRAIL EXTENSION PROJECT (PWC8977) 

Location Blacow Road, Osgood Road, I-680 to Sabercat Historical Park, City 
of Fremont, Alameda County, CA; Portion of APNs (6): 525-336-7-
16, 525-375-3-5, 525-345-32-14, 525-345-1-4, 525-336-2-3, 525-
336-6-8 

Project 
Description 

The City of Fremont, California (City) is proposing to extend the 
existing Sabercat Creek Trail in Sabercat Historical Park east of 
Interstate-680 (I-680) into the City’s Irvington District neighborhood. 
The Sabercat Trail Extension Project would construct an approximate 
1.3-mile Class I bicycle and pedestrian trail. The proposed project 
includes grade-separated crossings over the Union Pacific Railroad 
and Bay Area Rapid Transit rail corridor (UPRR/BART rail corridor) 
and I-680 for approximately 0.9-mile. This Class I bicycle and 
pedestrian trail would also include an approximate 0.4-mile northerly 
trail extension to the future Irvington BART station near the 
intersection of Washington Boulevard and Osgood Road. This portion 
of the trail would take advantage of undeveloped property east of 
Osgood Road. The project would improve pedestrian and bicycle 
access to both the future Irvington BART station and Ohlone College 
east of Sabercat Historical Park. 

Applicant/ 
Owner 

City of Fremont Public Works Engineering Division 

 
The Fremont City Council will conduct a public hearing to consider adoption of a Mitigated 
Negative Declaration for the project pursuant to the requirements of the California 
Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) on February 15, 2022 at 7:00 PM. This public hearing 
will not be held in-person. A publicly accessible location will not be provided for the public 
hearing. The City has deemed it necessary in the interest of public health to limit the 
attendance of public assemblies to prevent or mitigate the effects of Coronavirus 2010 
(COVID-19). Accordingly, said public meeting will be held via teleconferencing and made 
accessible telephonically or otherwise electronically to impose and promote social 
distancing under the authority of Governor’s Executive Order N-25-20, as amended. 
Information on how to participate virtually will be made available, at least 72-hours prior 
to the meeting, on the agenda posted online http://fremont.gov/AgendaCenter. For questions 
or to submit comments, please contact Principal Planner, Wayland Li, (510) 494-4453, 
wli@fremont.gov. The site is not known to be on a list of hazardous materials sites as 
described by Government Code 65962.5.  
 
The Draft Initial Study/Mitigated Negative Declaration (IS/MND) for this project, 
supporting documentation and project details are on file and available for viewing with the 
City of Fremont Planning Division at 39550 Liberty Street on Mondays and Wednesdays 
between the hours of 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m., and 1:00 p.m. to 3:30 p.m., and are also 
available online at: https://fremont.gov/430/environmental-review.  
 

  
 
 
 


